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The Uranium Processing Facility (UPF) Site Infrastructure and Services 
subproject team is commended for delivering the second UPF subproject 
$18M under budget and on schedule.  Successful completion of the UPF 
Site Infrastructure and Services subproject represents progress towards 
achieving NNSA’s commitment to complete the UPF Project and cease 
enriched uranium programmatic operations in Building 9212 by the end of 
2025 for a cost not to exceed $6.5 billion.  The project team used 
management and operating contractor, Consolidated Nuclear Security, LLC, 
and the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) for a combination of fixed 
unit rate and cost-plus contracts. This allowed NNSA to reduce project costs 
and risks, advance the Department’s policy to align contract incentives with 
taxpayer interests, and leverage core USACE strengths including their 
experience with infrastructure construction and the use of firm fixed-price 
construction contracts.


